BTL Inc.

To: Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046
USA

Subject: Request to place FCC ID: 2APRZ-MAXWELL-TX in audit mode and supersede
test report exhibit

To whom it may concern,

We, BTL Inc., are requesting to place FCC ID: 2APRZ-MAXWELL-TX in audit mode. We
found that the correct factors of radiated emission below 1 GHz in the DSS test report exhibits
are mis-applied with factory factors instead of new calibrated factors. And we have verified
that the test results with the new factors are still in compliance with the requirements of the
FCC regulations and updated the test reports.

For RF Exposure report, the FCC Rule Part description is modified to match the accredited
description and the calculation facility address is added. The changes do not affect the
device’s compliance.

If you have any questions regarding this application, please feel free to contact me.
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City: Taipei

Name: Alex Pai

Function: Vice President
Telephone: +886-2-2641-8198

E-mail: alex.pai@newbtl.com




